

Sepulveda Elementary Skyrocket PTO Membership

The PTO is looking for members for the 2024-2025 school year. Why join the Sepulveda Elementary PTO? We are committed to supporting our students and teachers and need your help! We meet once a month to review school goals, discuss and plan fundraising events, assess student/staff needs, and have fun meeting new people. Did you know we raised money for a full-time PE teacher, a new floor scrubber for the school, and a new copier for staff? Those are just a few things the PTO has funded, but we need members, volunteers, and donations to keep providing continuous support for our school.

The PTO is open to all parents, teachers, staff, aunts, uncles, grandparents, and community members.

If you are interested in joining, please complete and return this form, along with the \$5 membership fee, to a PTO board member or your child's teacher. Please make checks payable to Sepulveda Elementary.

The class with the most membership registrations by Friday, September 20th will earn an Ice Cream party on Friday, September 27th

Member / Student Information

Nome:	Pnone.
Email:	
	Teacher:
Student Name	Teacher
Student Name:	Teacher-
Ple	ase Check One:
I have included a \$5 Family Membership Fe	ee with this form I would also like to donate \$
I do not wish to join PTO or volunteer, but	I would like to Donate \$ to the organization.
Which of the following meeting	times would you most likely be able to attend?
2.15 4.30	a 6-00 m m. Oahar